
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE –        Dec. 29, 2011 

Public Information Office  

Contact: Sally Shutt, Communications Manager  

Telephone: (910) 437-1921 

E-mail: sshutt@co.cumberland.nc.us  

 
County New Year’s Holiday Schedule 

FAYETTEVILLE, NC – Cumberland County Government offices will be closed for the New Year’s holiday on 

Monday, Jan. 2. Offices will reopen on Tuesday, Jan. 3.  

Library Closings 

All locations of the Cumberland County Public Library & Information Center will be closed on Sunday and 

Monday, Jan. 1-2 for the New Year’s Holiday. 

If you wish to return items during library closings, please use the book drops located outside all locations. 

Materials may be renewed online at www.cumberland.lib.nc.us or by calling 223-0431. 

 Solid Waste 

All Solid Waste landfills and container sites will be closed on Monday, Jan. 2 for the New Year’s Holiday. 

Animal Control 

Animal Control will be closed on Monday, Jan. 2. The shelter will reopen on Jan. 3. 

 

      -end-   
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